
 
 
 
Dear Tribal Officials and Indian Healthcare Program Directors, 
  
The Indian Health Service California Area Office is pleased to announce its Annual Tribal Consultation 
March 7-9, 2012, at the Pala Resort and Spa in north San Diego County.  Attached please find a formal 
letter of invitation with an outline of planned activities. 
  
I look forward to seeing you at Pala. 
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Office 
(916) 837-2449 Cell   
 


